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I have received the most effective and impactful care from my naturopathic doctor. 

The care has been not only equivalent to a traditional MD, but for me, superior, and 

more helpful. It is improper that these highly trained medical providers are not 

compensated fairly for the evidence-based and effective medical care they provide. 

Please on behalf of patients like me across the state, vote "YES" on HB3439 at its 

upcoming hearing. Thank you for your consideration of my testimony.  


